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Thank you and God’s blessings to you all for bringing honor 
to God by building up His church in St. Louis Park, Minnesota!

G r eet i n g s  H o ly  Fa m i ly  Aca d em y  Fa m i li es!  
Holy Family Academy students are asked to donate to their grade’s basket for the 

Fall Festival to show our support.  To assist families, each grade has a specific 
theme listed below.  Families can donate either cash online (see QR Code) or new 

items for their category. All donations are needed by Friday, September 1st.

Cash and In-kind Donations are considered part of their family’s fundraising goal 
by filling out an In-Kind Donation form provided in the weekly HFA Newsletter.

Pre-K 3 Day  - Tea Lovers 
Pre-K 5 Day – Lottery Tickets (any kind)

Kindergarten – Coffee Lovers
1st grade – Cash (for Money Jar Chance)

2nd grade – Game Night
3rd grade – Gummies & Chewies & Suckers…OH MY!

4th grade – Legos Galore 
5th grade – I Love Chocolate!

6th grade – Italian Foods and Drinks 
(Parents please drop off alcohol at school office)

7th grade – Date Night 
8th grade – Cheers and Beers 

(Parents please drop off alcohol at school office)

B A S K E T S  B Y  G R A D E :

Items may be dropped off in the school office, church office or 
sent in with your child the first week of school.  Tuesday, August 22, 
representatives will be at Back to School Night to accept items.

Donation of money online towards each class basket, use the 
QR code at left or go to www.hfcmn.org/hfa-class-basket. 

Questions? Please email Anne Peiris at peiris0511@gmail.com

Note: you may also donate empty baskets as well, for we always can use those

Please Note: Cash can ONLY be donated online and not dropped off at the school or church. 


